
 
 Fox.2021.10.13.01 

  (Approved by ASA 
on 10/13/2021) 

 
 

UW-Whitewater Academic Staff Assembly  800 West Main Street  Whitewater WI 53190-1790  acadstaff@uww.edu 

Resolution of Congratulations on the Appointment of Dean Robin Fox 
 
WHEREAS, the Academic Staff Assembly serves all academic staff and instructional academic staff of the 
University of Wisconsin-Whitewater; and, 
 
WHEREAS, on September 17th, 2021, Dr. Robin Fox was announced as the Dean of the College of 
Education and Professional Studies; and, 
 
WHEREAS, the Academic Staff Assembly recognizes that, prior to her appointment as Dean, Dr. Fox 
served in the role of Interim Dean of the College of Education and Professional Studies since May of 2018; 
and, 
 
WHEREAS, the Academic Staff Assembly recognizes that Dr. Fox has served the University of Wisconsin-
Whitewater and its students with distinction for many years, including as an Assistant Professor, and 
Associate Dean; and,  
 
WHEREAS, the Academic Staff Assembly acknowledges Dr. Fox as an active scholar in her field of study 
and as an experienced administrator; 
 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, the Academic Staff Assembly hereby congratulates Dr. Robin Fox on her 
appointment as the Dean of the College of Education and Professional Studies and commends her on her 
many years of dedicated service to the University of Wisconsin-Whitewater. 
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